
On 09/04/2021, the Ministry of Finance received, via the Government Commissioner at the 
Central Bank, the updated list of information requested by forensic audit firm, Alvarez & Marsal. 
In turn, the Ministry passed it on to the firm. This step comes as a result of the virtual meeting 
held on 06/04/2021 between representatives of the Ministry of Finance, Lebanon's Central Bank 
and A&M, as well as the Government Commissioner. 

 


